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UNITED STATES COAST GUARD SECTOR NEW ORLEANS 

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN 

Volume XXIV Issue: 050                                                                        Time: 1100                                                                                                           Date:  19JUN24 

 

Safety Advisory – Subaqueous Stone Placement- ATCHAFALAYA 

RIVER MM 50.3 LDB  
 

 

1. The Captain of the Port New Orleans is issuing a safety advisory for the waters of the Atchafalaya River at 

Mile Marker (MM) 50.3. This advisory is needed to protect persons and vessels from the potential safety 

hazards associated with U.S. Army Corps of Engineers’ subaqueous stone placement operations being 

conducted at MM 50.3 on the left descending bank. Beginning June 21, 2024, operations will take place 7 

days a week, approximately 7:00am – 5:30pm until further notice.  

 

A. Mariners are urged to transit at their slowest safe speed to minimize wake and proceed with caution 

after passing arrangements have been made with M/V JAMES CHRISTOPHER via VHF Ch. 13, 

16, or 72. 

 

B. For more information mariners may contact John Page at (337) 291-3015. 

 

For additional information, contact the following:  
 

Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Command Center (24 hour): (504) 365-2545 

Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Waterways Management: (504) 365-2278 

Coast Guard MSU Baton Rouge Waterways Management: (225) 298-5400  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
     
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
     “For a current list of MSIBs within the COTP New Orleans Zone visit: https://homeport.uscg.mil/port-directory/new-orleans under “Safety Notifications”  

  

 

CAPTAIN Gregory A. Callaghan 
Captain of the Port, New Orleans 
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